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Dear Editor of The Indonesian Journal of Medical Education, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]On behalf of authors, I would like to submit a review paper entitled ‘Interprofessional shared decision-making: A literature review’ written by Chaina Hanum and Ardi Findyartini.  This paper summarizes relevant literature discussing interprofessional shared decision-making where clinical decisions developed by interdisciplinary health professionals through collaborative clinical reasoning and they are discussed with patients and their families. We argue that interprofessional education should attempt to develop the health professions students’ competency in this area more systematically. 

We would like to declare that this review article was originally written by the authors and all authors approved the submitted manuscript. The article has not been published, under review, under consideration or under process to be published in any journal or publication. The authors also declare that all literature were summarized and paraphrased adequately in the review hence there is no plagiarism. The authors are responsible for plagiarism issues and disputes (if any). 

We hope that the current manuscript is suitable for the readers of The Indonesian Journal of Medical Education and is finally accepted for publication in the journal. 

On behalf of authors,

Ardi Findyartini, MD, PhD


